Date

Dear WAA Member
We continue to work on improving tax policy in Washington State and your help is very important to make this a reality.  We are working to simplify B&O tax reporting for cities across Washington State.  Imagine, one form for the state and all the cities you or your clients do business in, using the same taxpayer classifications – i.e. uniform definitions, uniform classifications, simpler calculations, and simpler tax payments.

WAA proposed this idea to Governor Gregoire and the Governor likes it and has asked her staff to develop this idea for implementation.

But, several cities are expressing reluctance about this tax simplification proposal.  The cities of Seattle, Tacoma, Bellevue, Everett and Bellingham have expressed concerns.  Governor Gregoire is continuing to support this proposal and would greatly appreciate your help and support in getting letters to the local city officials, as described below.
We are urging you to contact the Mayor and City Council Members and we also urge you to identify your most solid business clients and advise them to do the same per the enclosed sample.  We accountants and our clients need to urge these city officials to support this combined B&O tax reporting proposal.  We have listed the Mayors and Council members on the back of this letter and we have provided a sample letter/e-mail below that we encourage you to put in your own words and send to them.  In most cases, you can call one phone number and leave a message for the Mayor and all Council members, with one phone call.  An e-mail follow-up is also very helpful.
This effort will benefit WAA as we demonstrate to state leaders that we, WAA, is an outstanding organization dedicated to serving our communities and the state.  This is very important if, down the road, we face some challenging issues.  It’s basically putting some strategic/political capital in the bank now for potential future benefit.

Timing is important here as they should hear from us and our clients before the end of October.

Feel free to call us if you have any questions.

Always working for you,

WAA Legislative Committee/Gary Smith
********<Proposed Letter to Send>

Dear Mayor/Council Member __last name__

As an accountant serving small businesses in your city, we are contacting you to urge your support of the proposal by Governor Gregoire to develop and implement a combined state and city B&O tax report.  This would be a much better way for businesses to pay their business taxes and avoid the completion of multiple forms and doing multiple calculations.  Anything to reduce our administrative costs is very welcome by the business community.
This is a great improvement in tax administration in Washington State and deserves your support,
Thank you,

Your name

Business name

Phone number/email

Bellevue  Phone (425) 452-7810 to leave a message for all

Mayor Don Davidson  Phone: 425-452-7810 begin_of_the_skype_highlighting Email end_of_the_skype_highlightingddavidson@bellevuewa.gov
Deputy Mayor Conrad Lee Phone: 425-452-7810 begin_of_the_skype_highlighting    end_of_the_skype_highlighting E-mail: clee@bellevuewa.gov

Councilmember Grant Degginger Phone: 425-452-7810 begin_of_the_skype_highlighting   E-mail: gdegginger@bellevuewa.gov

Councilmember Claudia Balducci Phone: 425-452-7810 begin_of_the_skype_highlighting   E-mail: cbalducci@bellevuewa.gov 


Councilmember John Chelminiak  Phone: 425-452-7810 begin_of_the_skype_highlighting  E-mail: jchelminiak@bellevuewa.gov 


Councilmember Jennifer Robertson Phone: 425-452-7810 begin_of_the_skype_highlighting  E-mail: j.robertson@bellevuewa.gov

Councilmember Kevin Wallace Phone: 425-452-7810 begin_of_the_skype_highlighting    E-mail: k.wallace@bellevuewa.gov 

Bellingham Phone  (360) 778-8200 or Email: ccmail@cob.org to leave a message for all
Mayor Dan Pike Phone: (360) 778-8100 begin_of_the_skype_highlighting    E-mail: mayorsoffice@cob.org 

Councilmember JACK WEISS Phone: 738-2103 JWeiss@cob.org

Councilmember GENE KNUTSON Phone: 734-4686 E-mail: GKnutson@cob.org

Councilmember BARRY BUCHANAN Phone: 734-6639 E-mail: BBuchanan@cob.org

President STAN SNAPP Phone: 305-0607 E-mail: SSnapp@cob.org
Councilmember TERRY BORNEMANN  Phone: 305-0606 E-mail: TBornemann@cob.org

Councilmember MICHAEL LILLIQUIST Phone: 920-1583 E-mail: MLilliquist@cob.org
Councilmember SETH FLEETWOOD  Phone: 671-5599 E-mail: SFleetwood@cob.org
Everett  Phone (425) 257-8700 to leave a message for all

Mayor Ray Stephanson  Phone: 425-257-7115 begin_of_the_skype_highlighting              end_of_the_skype_highlighting
Councilmember Paul Roberts  Phone (425) 257-8700 Email dwilliams@ci.everett.wa.us
Councilmember Jeff Moore  Phone (425) 257-8700 Email dwilliams@ci.everett.wa.us
Councilmember Arlan Hatloe  Phone (425) 257-8700 Email dwilliams@ci.everett.wa.us
Councilmember Ron Gipson  Phone (425) 257-8700 Email dwilliams@ci.everett.wa.us
Councilmember Drew Nielsen  Phone (425) 257-8700 Email dwilliams@ci.everett.wa.us
Councilmember Brenda Stonecipher Phone (425) 257-8700 Email dwilliams@ci.everett.wa.us
President Shannon Affholter Phone (425) 257-8700 Email dwilliams@ci.everett.wa.us
Seattle

Mayor Mike McGinn Phone (206) 684 4000 Email http://www.seattle.gov/mayor/citizen_response.htm 
President Richard Conlin Phone (425) 684-8805 Email richard.conlin@seattle.gov; 

Councilmember Tom Rasmussen Phone (425) 684-8808 Email tom.rasmussen@seattle.gov; 

Councilmember Sally Bagshaw Phone (425) 684-8801 Email sally.bagshaw@seattle.gov;

Councilmember Tim Burgess Phone (425) 684-8806 Email tim.burgess@seattle.gov; 

Councilmember Jean Godden Phone (425) 684-8807 Email jean.godden@seattle.gov; 

Councilmember Sally Clark Phone (425) 684-8802 Email sally.clark@seattle.gov;

Councilmember Nick Licata Phone (425) 684-8803 Email nick.licata@seattle.gov; 

Councilmember Bruce Harrell Phone (425) 684-8804 Email bruce.harrell@seattle.gov; 

Councilmember Mike Obrien Phone (425) 684-8800 Email mike.obrien@seattle.gov
Tacoma  - Phone (253) 591-5100 to leave a message for all
Mayor Marilyn Strickland   Phone  (253) 591-5100 Email  :marilyn.strickland@cityoftacoma.org;
Deputy Mayor Lauren Walker   Phone  (253) 591-5100 Email lauren.walker@cityoftacoma.org;
Councilmember Jake Fey   Phone  (253) 591-5100 Email jake.fey@cityoftacoma.org;
Councilmember Marty Campbell   Phone  (253) 591-5100 Email  marty.campbell@cityoftacoma.org;
Councilmember Ryan Mello   Phone  (253) 591-5100 Email 
CouncilmemberSpiro Manthou    Phone  (253) 591-5100 Email spiro.manthou@cityoftacoma.org" 

ryan.mello@cityoftacoma.org; 

CouncilmemberSpiro Manthou    Phone  (253) 591-5100 Email spiro.manthou@cityoftacoma.org
;
Councilmember Victoria Woodards Phone  (253) 591-5100 Victoria.Woodards@cityoftacoma.org
Councilmember David Boe   Phone  (253) 591-5100 Email david.boe@cityoftacoma.org;
Councilmember Joe Lonergan   Phone  (253) 591-5100 Email joe.lonergan@cityoftacoma.org
